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SOUTHEAST ASIAN MINISTERS OF EDUCATION SECRETARIAT

920 Sukhumvit Road, Bangkok 10110, Thailand.  Tel: +46 {0) 2391-0144, 239102564, 23921-0554
htip:/ fwww seameo.org  E-mail: secretarict@seamec.org  Fax: +66 {0} 2381-2587

Ref: 12.104,10/327/14 21 March 2014
Dear the President/Chancellor

First Announcement and Call for Papers of the SEAMEQ Congress
21-22 October 2014, Imperial Queen’s Park Hotel,
Bangkok, Thailand

The Southeast Asian Ministers of Education Organization Secretariat (SEAMEOQO
Secretariat), the British Council and the Institute for the Promotion of Teaching Science and
Technology (JPST) Thailand will jointly organize the SEAMEO Congress with the theme
“Southeast Asia in Transition: Re-Thinking Education, Science and Culture for Regional
Integration” on 21-22 October 2014, at the Impetial Queen’s Park Hotel, Bangkok, Thailand.

As the Southeast Asia region is moving forward for the goal of ASEAN Community by
2015, education system would need to be reconsidered and/or reformed to provide citizens with
skills requisite of and responsive to the region’s integration goals. In responding to this transition,
the Southeast Asian Ministers of Education Organization (SEAMEO} has a key role to support
human resources development for the regional integration.

SEAMEQ Congress aims to explore new avenues for managing the diverse changes in
education, science and culture and enhance regional understanding and cooperation among
educators and different stakeholders in Southeast Asia and beyond. Innovations, good practices,
effective models and case studies on policy reforms, teaching-learning management process, and
cooperation and partnerships will be shared in order for Southeast Asia to successfully respond to
the challenges and opportunities of regional integration. We hope that SEAMEOQ Congress will
directly benefit to policy makers, university professors, researchers, as well as educational
development practitioners.

In this regard, we would like to request the kind support of your good office to distribute
the First Announcement and Call for Papers of the SEAMEO Congress as herewith attached and
i the CD to the potential faculty or department in your institution. In addition, it would be highly
appreciated if the information of the SEAMEO Congress could be posted on the announcement
boards of the University. The digital files of the SEAMEOQO Congress announcement materials are
included in the attached CD.

For more information of the SEAMEQO Congress, please visit the website:
www.seameocongress.org  or  contact the SEAMEO  Secretariat  through  email:
seameocongress(@seameo.org .

Your kind support and cooperation is greatly appreciated.
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Yours sincere
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Witaya Jeradechakul
Director

I:V\ P Encl: 1. SFAMEO Cangress posters, and hrochires
2. A CD containing Congress materials
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